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Southern Rhode Island Conservation District hosts free tasting event  

WESTERLY, Rhode Island, August 19, 2024 – The Southern Rhode Island Conservation 
District (SRICD) will host a free tasting event on Friday, August 23 from 4 – 6:00 pm at the 
Fresh Harvest Kitchen located in the plaza at 9 East Avenue, Unit F in Westerly.  

The tasting will feature free samples of fresh housemade recipes made from local honey from 
Westerbee’s and locally sourced produce, prepared by Chef Nastassja Netro.  

The event is free and open to the public.  

For more information, visit https://www.sricd.org/fresh-harvest-kitchen-0c60434. 

The Southern Rhode Island Conservation District (SRICD) promotes and achieves a healthy 
environment and sustainable use of natural resources for the people of Kent and Washington Counties 
and the State of Rhode Island, now and for the future, by coordinating partners to provide technical, 
educational and financial resources.  
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